
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Headteacher Update 

 
We started the week with our Monday assembly, learning about the Men’s 

Football World Cup and its history.  I took the opportunity to discuss some 

recent sporting successes such as the Women’s England football team’s win 

at the European Championships and the Men’s wheelchair rugby league 

victory.  We linked these victories to two of our values: Excellence and 

Perseverance.   

 

We held our first Eco Warriors meeting on Tuesday and the children are very 

excited to do their bit in order to ensure we, as a school, are looking after 

the environment by recycling, saving electricity and using the recycling bins.  

Training is taking place on Monday for this important role.  Photos of our Eco 

Warriors are shown below.  Mrs Davis also met with our Play leaders earlier 

in the week and discussed their roles and ideas and Mrs Pain has met with 

our new librarians.  Further details to follow soon. 

 

Hopefully, you will have seen my letter this week, launching our Christmas 

story writing competition which is open to all children with winning entries 

being sent to Great Ormond Street Hospital.  This will give the children’s 

writing a real purpose and I look forward to reading their stories. 

 

We are very excited about our Christmas Fayre which is next Friday 2nd 

December 17:00 – 19:00 and hope to see you there. A huge thank you to our 

PTA for all their hard work behind the scenes organising this event as well as 

organising and running the recent Movie Nights! 

 

Today was our World Cup / Sports themed mufti day and a huge thank you 

for all your donations! 

 

I can also confirm that rehearsals have started for our Christmas 

performances and yesterday we took delivery of our real Christmas tree.  

Thank you to Goadsby Estate Agents for donating this to us!  It is all very 

exciting! 

 

I would like to wish you all a super weekend! 

 

Healthy regards, 

 

 

Mr Graves 

 
Hillside First School, where children are at the heart of everything we do. 
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SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 
Whole School 94.2% 

 

YR – 95.3% 

Y1 – 93.4% 

Y2 – 93.1% 

Y3 – 94.5% 

Y4 – 94.9% 
 

The school day begins at 08:40 

Gates open at 08:30 

School finishes at 15:00 

Upcoming Events / Key Dates 
 

 

 

Friday 2nd December 

17:00 – 19:00 

School Christmas Fayre 

 

 

 

Monday 12th December 

Christmas Story writing 

competition entry deadline 

 
 

 

 
PLEASE SEE FURTHER DETAILS 

BELOW FOR THE WHOLE OF THE 

AUTUMN TERM. 

https://www.hillsidefirst.dorset.sch.uk/


 
 

 

Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to the following children for being our latest Stars of the Week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our Stars of the Week enjoying Hot Chocolate Friday:   
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LO1 

Albie 

 

 

TO1 

George 

 

TO2 

Cade 

 

SO1 

Alarna 

 

SO2 

Oliver 

 

SO3 

Jacob 

 

 

 

TO3 

Alba 

 



 
 

 

Eco Warriors 

Introducing our Eco Warriors! 

   
          Juke           Theo            Bella 

 

   
        Tessa            Henli          Rose 

 

   
          Maisie           Kingsleigh       Isabella 

 

   
        George           Harley         Noah 

 

 

       Natalie 
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Anti-Bullying Week Posters 

Please find our Anti-Bullying Poster winners below: 

 

   
Key Stage 1 Winner:  Elsie Tawny Owls 3     Key Stage 2 Winner: Lauren Snowy Owls 2 

 

Thank you to everyone that entered. 

 

Wimborne Academy Trust Maths Competition 

 

The results are in!  Well done to everyone that took part.  

 

Classes (across the whole Trust) 

4th:  Snowy Owls 1 

5th:  Tawny Owls 2 

9th Snowy Owls 2 

 

Children (across the whole Trust) 

1st: Olivia M (Snowy Owl 2) 

5th: Fred (Snowy Owls 1) 
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Christmas at Hillside 
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Dates for the Autumn Term 
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Clubs 

 

Rippa Rugby (Year 1-4)  https://www.ripparugby.co.uk/  

 

   
 

 
 

Tennis Club starting after Christmas for Year 3 and 4.  Further details and how to book available here: 

 

https://www.live4tennis.co.uk/service-page/mon-3-4pm-hillside-first-jan-feb-23 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ripparugby.co.uk/
https://www.live4tennis.co.uk/service-page/mon-3-4pm-hillside-first-jan-feb-23

